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Meet Chuck Lamers!  Chuck has been a member of the Facility 
Services - Academic Custodial staff for a few weeks.  Chuck enjoys 
model building as a hobby.  Chuck describes himself during his high 
school years as “the class clown” and “a social butterfly”. 

His favorite superhero is TOO MUCH COFFEE MAN and his favorite 
films are “The Graduate”, and “One Flew Over The Cuckoo’s Nest”.  
Chuck does not listen to the radio much, he prefers an mp3 player 
or CD’s.

Chuck was asked what he would do if he found a lottery ticket that 
was worth $10 million dollars, to which he replied “I would continue 
to work but would like to help my kids out”.  Welcome aboard 
Chuck, we hope you have a very successful and fulfilling career with 
Facility Services!
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CONGRATULATIONS!
The “Top Vote Ge�ers” in the 
Halloween Spooktacular Costume 
Contest were Vicki Meronk, Briane 
Pasholk, Gil Kvatek and Tina Kramer.  
Each received a $15.00 gi� card 
from T.E.A.M.  

T.E.A.M. member Vicki Meronk 
donated her por�on of the winnings 
towards supplying her coworkers 
with donuts on November 1st.  
Thanks Vicki!

Facility Services Director, Paul Hasler 
said “I really love the crea�vity!  It 
sure is fun to see all the different 
ideas.  Awesome!”

Thanks to everyone that par�cipated 
this year by wearing a costume.  





DATELINE: November 19, 1939

The Presiden�al Library system 
formally began in 1939, when 
President Franklin Roosevelt donated 
his personal and Presiden�al papers 
to the Federal Government. At the 
same �me, Roosevelt pledged part of 
his estate at Hyde Park to the United 
States, and friends of the President 
formed a non-profit corpora�on to 
raise funds for the construc�on of 
the library and museum building.

Roosevelt's decision stemmed from a 
firm belief that Presiden�al papers 
are an important part of the na�onal 
heritage and should be accessible to 
the public. He asked the Na�onal 
Archives to take custody of his papers 
and other historical materials and to 
administer his library.

Before the advent of the Presiden�al 
Library system, Presidents or their 
heirs o�en dispersed Presiden�al 
papers at the end of the 
administra�on. Though many 
pre-Hoover collec�ons now reside in 
the Library of Congress, others are 
split among other libraries, historical 
socie�es, and private collec�ons. 
Sadly, many materials have been lost 
or deliberately destroyed.

-courtesy Na�onal Archives

From October 29th through November 8th, T.E.A.M. sponsored a food 
drive at M&M and Nelson Hall to benefit campus students that u�lize “The 
Cupboard”, which was created to help students meet their basic needs so 
that they can focus on succeeding in school.  With the amazing help of all 
who donated food items, T.E.A.M. was able to deliver a generous amount 
of food, as well as donate $100.00 cash to The Cupboard on November 
9th!

Because of dona�ons from all of Facility Services, many students that may 
be a bit down on their luck will benefit this season.  That is something to 
be thankful for!  Great job T.E.A.M. and thanks to all for caring! 


